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Sports Day 2022 
 

Dear Parents  
 

I am delighted to be informing you of our plans for Sports Day this year. After the last two 

years of not being allowed to invite parents I am very excited to be extending an invitation to 

all parents to watch and cheer on our children participating in this year’s Sports Day: 

 

Wednesday 29th June with a reserve date planned for Friday 1st July should the weather not 

be kind to us!  

 

 KS1 will have their sports events in the morning – Start time 9.30 Finish 11.30  

 KS2 will hold theirs in the afternoon – Start time 1.15 Finish 3.15     

 

Along with the 1st, 2nd and 3rd stickers I am planning on buying some small trophies/medals to 

award children in each class for both outstanding achievement and effort.  

 

Can I ask all children to come into school in their ‘house’ coloured T shirt along with 

shorts/skort – the children will know what colour house they are in! Please check with their 

class teacher if they are unsure. We will be collecting points for 1st 2nd and 3rd places and 

awarding an overall cup to the winning house! We will be announcing the winning house and 

medals of achievement in Collective Worship on Friday 30th. Please also ensure your 

son/daughter has a sunhat and a water bottle in school.   

 

Please bring with you a camping chair or picnic blanket so that you can enjoy the events in 

comfort. Refreshments will be available to buy supplied by our supportive PTFA.    
 

Can I take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support. 

Claire Masson  

PE Lead  

 


